
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3 July 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Returning to School in September 
 
The government published its plans yesterday for the return to school for all pupils in September. As 
you will appreciate, the new guidance is extensive and requires time to thoroughly examine before we 
can plan effectively. Nevertheless, we know parents will rightly have questions, and as we have done 
throughout the school closure period, we want to provide you with as much information as we possibly 
can. Before the start of the summer holidays, our schools will contact parents and carers with more 
information on the arrangements for returning to school. 
 
The next two weeks are going to be incredibly busy for our schools as they make the necessary 
preparations for September alongside supporting both children in school and those learning from 
home. We kindly ask for your continued patience, understanding and support during this time. 
 
The successful reopening of our schools to some groups of children last month was the result of the 
close collaboration and support that exists between our schools and Pathfinder’s central team. Please 
rest assured that we will be doing everything possible to support our schools as they look forward to 
welcoming back all pupils in September. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Daly 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 


